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Lee, Chris

From: Stephen Pleasant <stephen.pleasant96@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:17 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401

Hello,  
 
I wanted to email in support of the Hackett project under file #220401. 
 
Increases development in the city, especially in such an urban and activated area such as Hackett, is essential to 
improve both the quality of life for Milwaukeeans as well as improve revenue generation for the city. I'd urge 
you to continue with the proposal and not listen to short sighted but very loud nimbys that do you reflect the 
thoughts of the average Milwaukeean nor have our best interests at heart. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stephen Pleasant 
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